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Notice of Casual Vacancy in the

Office of City Councillor

YARDLEY EAST WARD



NOTICE IS GIVEN in accordance with Section 87(2) of the Local Government Act 1972 
that a casual vacancy in the office of City Councillor occurred in the Yardley East Ward following the death of Councillor Neil Eustace.

	




				
Deborah Cadman

Chief Executive





The Council House Extension
Margaret Street
BIRMINGHAM
B3 3BU
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